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My response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

The land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan.

I know there is a planning proposal submitted for this site.

I support the Bid for the same reason as I support the planning application - see below.

I strongly support this development. I know this patch of land very well. It is rough, unkempt, inaccessible, particularly in winter and I would be delighted to see it

put to good use. This is a terrific concept with a selection of accommodation to meet the different needs of the elderly and I could see it being much appreciated

by the older people I know. For once a developer is building something other than big, expensive houses and also meeting a local need. The design is very fitting

for the area with the wildlife corridor and green space retained and accessible to everyone. It would make a huge improvement to this area with amenities for the

residents and local people. I would also very much appreciate the new road as the existing ones are a nightmare!
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